

Brede Bulletin 30th September 2022

Dear parents and carers,

We've been talking all things harvest in assemblies this week and learning a new song — The Harvest Samba. The weather has certainly turned chilly, so don't forget to bring you coats (Named) into school. You may have noticed an East Sussex Traffic Warden appeared outside the school on Wednesday. We have been told this is likely to happen more frequently. Please help us to keep everyone safe by parking considerately. If anyone is interested, or knows someone who might be interested in being a crossing petrol person (Lollipop person) for a few paid hours a day, please contact the school office. *Mrs Knock*



Star of the Week

Congratulations to our stars of the week who have shown respect for others:

Owls: Libby W. Foxes: Aliah T Rabbits: Jules M Hedgehogs: Janson P



Congratulations to our readers of the week:

Owls: Maci G, Heidi J and Evie P. Foxes: Rose D and Caroline F. Rabbits: James M and Dexter S.

Hedgehogs: Dylan S, Zachary O, Willow E and Arlo M.

Gaston will be headed to Owls and Mini-Gaston is headed to Hedgehogs.



Homework Club.

Reading Certificates

Level 1 certificate for reading 25 times go to Maci G and Heidi J.

<u>Hastings Library – Homework and Activity Club</u>

Suitable for ages 5-11.

- Help with your homework
- Books and computers
- Reading practice
- Support for parents/carers
- · Fun activity at the end
- No need to book, just turn up

Children under 8 must have a parent with them in the library

https://www.escis.org.uk/event/homework-and-activity-club-hastings-library/

Hedgehogs



Hedgehogs class enjoyed a stroll around the village to find out about their local area. We had great conversation and all spoke about the climbing tree in the wreck!



Harvest Festival

We will be holding a food collection on Wednesday 5th October for Dom's Food Mission. If you can spare any non-perishable food items such as tins or packets that are in date, these will be greatly appreciated.



Parent Information

Secondary School Applications for September 2023

The closing date for secondary school applications is **31 October 2022**. You should have now received a leaflet explaining how to apply for a school place. If you need assistance please email us at office@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk or direct to admissions@eastsussex.gov.uk.



NSPCC

We all have a part to play in keeping children safe online. Find out how you can support your child at home through the online safety guides produced by the NSPCC.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

Diary Dates

Thursday 06/10/22	Frewen Cross Country	Selected Children
Thursday 13/10/22	Kent Life – PLEASE be aware that the departure from school is 8.20 am arrival back at school will be around 3.50pm	Foxes & Owls
17,18,19,20 October	Parent Consultations	Whole School
31/10/22 – 07/11/22	Balance Bike Ability	Hedgehogs
Friday 18/11/22	Children in need	Whole School
Monday 28/11/22	Flu Vaccinations	Whole School
Wednesday 7/12/22	Christmas Fair	Whole School
Wednesday 14/12/22	Christmas Lunch	Whole School
Thursday 15/12/22	Christmas Parties	Whole school



Safeguarding

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the staff below:

- Mrs Bulgin Designated Safeguarding Lead
- Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock Deputy DSLs